
KTAC 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
1420 Columbia Drive N. E. 

Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 
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A belated answer to your DX letter of February 15th. Sorry to 
hear we had some interference in the background, that was a 
Japanese station according to the other reports, especially 
those in California. Why our signal remained approximately 
the same there after changing from non -directional to directional 
I really don't know, since in areas of California it practically 
disappeared. 

Glad to hear you enjoyed the music and you did g; et enough notes 
for verification. 

While on the directional antenna system we are feeding three - 

264 feet towers with a 1 kw Western Electric transmitter. The 
towers are fed 99° out of phase with the center tower. Hope 
this will suffice for verification and maybe next year we will 
try it again. 

Thanks again for your re7)ort and sorry to be so late in answer- 
ing. 

Sincerely, 

Dick Velo, Chief Engineer 
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